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URGENT: New York Sire Stakes Announce County Fair Location Change  

SCHENECTADY, N.Y. – The Agriculture & New York State Horse Breeding Development Fund 
announces a location change tomorrow (Tuesday, July 27) for the New York Sire Stakes 
(NYSS) County Fair program originally scheduled at Canandaigua.  

The Canandaigua (Ontario County) Fair event scheduled for Tuesday, July 27th is now taking 
place at Hemlock (Livingston County). Post-time is scheduled for 2 p.m.  
 
The Hemlock fairgrounds, where horsemen raced last week, is 30 minutes away from 
Canandaigua at 7370 Water Street, Hemlock, N.Y. Horsemen will be able to use the barn area 
but should plan to bring their own food and beverages as the fair has concluded. 
 
Any questions should be directed to the Canandaigua race secretary, Patty Bruno, at 585-747-
1939, or Kelly Young of the Ag Fund at 518-898-8291. 
 

About the Agriculture & NYS Horse Breeding Development Fund:     
The Agriculture & NYS Horse Breeding Development Fund is a public benefit corporation established in 
1965 by the Laverne Law (Laws of New York, Chapter 567 of the Laws of 1965). The Fund's mission is to 
promote agriculture through the breeding of Standardbred horses and the conduct of equine research 
within the state. The Fund administers the New York Sire Stakes races, Excelsior/State Fair Series races, 
and County Fair Races to carry out its legislative mission.     
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